FINANCIAL STABILITY AND EFFICIENCY
BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

October 16, 2023
1205 S. 70th Street - Room 514
5:00 p.m.

The following were present at the meeting:
- Brendan Burns, Vice Committee Chair
- Jane Carr, Board Committee Member
- Kristen Keyser, Committee Chair

- Aaron Norris, Assistant Superintendent

The FSE Committee met starting at 5:00 p.m.

We reviewed the 2023-2024 Final Budget Adoption presentation. Statewide public school
budgets increased by 2.47%, while private schools received a 23.21% budget increase. The
state provided budgets were finalized on October 13, 2023.

We are upgrading our eye insurance, which will save employees money and give them a better
benefit. We discussed upcoming transportation and crossing guard contracts and we tabled a
discussion about membership in the WI Public Education Network until the next FSE meeting.

The meeting ended at 5:45 p.m.



